
Dear MLK Family, 
 
On Wednesday, October 7 at 8:10AM, we will be holding a meeting with the MLK staff and our 
MLK community to highlight academic data from the past two school years and the data we 
have so far this school year.  We will also be looking at our School Performance Plan and 
discussing our goals for this school year.  
 
The meeting will not be more than 40 minutes and it will be a time for MLK to share with the 
community the great work occurring.  
 
We encourage our families to join the meeting via Google Meet:  
Meeting ID 
meet.google.com/qsi-hdcc-zww 

Phone Numbers 
(US)+1 567-215-0822 
PIN: 241 074 221# 

 
Thank you for your continued support of MLK! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Donnelly Mr. Winiewicz 
Principal Assistant Principal  

https://meet.google.com/qsi-hdcc-zww?hs=122&authuser=0

